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To whom it may concern,

The  PA DEP must provide additional clarity regarding the pre-remedial investigations that are still
required.

Additional evaluations are needed which will have a significant impact on the remedial design and
outcome.

Some of the topics requiring additional data include, the evaluation of emerging contaminants
including PFAS compounds, delineation of soils to residential standards, and completion of
horizontal and vertical delineation of groundwater impacts, particularly with respect to deep bedrock.

The DEP must make sure that the public has the opportunity for input into remedial decisions as
additional information becomes available.

Nick Mobile
42 Village Way, Malvern, PA 19355


